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The Honorable Mike Thompson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Utilities 

Statehouse, Room 548-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 477 by Senate Committee on Utilities 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 477 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 477 would require the Kansas Corporation Commission (KCC) to provide information 

pertaining to any rule, charge, practice, or procedure of a board of public utilities, upon written 

request, to any residential or commercial customer of electric utilities regulated by the Commission 

who have a monthly electric demand of 69 kilowatts or less.  The bill would require the information 

provided by KCC to indicate whether the rule, charge, practice, or procedure differs, and the extent 

to which it differs. 

 

 The Kansas Corporation Commission indicates the enactment of SB 477 would have no 

fiscal effect on state revenues or expenditures.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Peter Barstad, KCC 

 Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


